
Good afternoon,

I am Adrien Le Yondre, proud father of Emilia who
just started CP. We arrived in Johannesburg mid-july,
and very happy to embark in this new adventure
alongside my wife, our cat and a newly adopted dog.
I started my career in the hospitality industry in
France, followed by a year working at Walt Disney
World in Orlando Florida. I went back to France,
where I worked in several restaurants, including the
Hilton Hotel in Saint Lazare, and was tasked with the
opening of the franchise “Pain Quotidien”. In 2019,
we moved to Phnom Penh, Cambodia, where I
successfully launched a Mexican restaurant, that is
still open to this day. After 4 years in Asia, we moved
back to France in January 2023. Now, settled in
Johannesburg, I'm eager to engage with the
community on a deeper level by contributing my
diverse experiences and perspectives to the school
board. I have a passion for football and learning all
about wines.

Sincerely,
Adrien Le Yondre


